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‘We have had a fantastic evening 
and met lots of nice parents too. 
It’s been so nice to meet and mix 
with other Aspire parents – it’s so 

nice to know that we’re not 
alone.’ (Aspire’s parent well-being 

evening) 

‘The evening was great fun. It was 
nice to catch up with parents and 
eat good food.’ (Aspire’s parent 

well-being evening) 

 

‘What a great idea! Friendly and 
informal fun.’ (Aspire’s parent 

well-being evening) 

 

‘Aspire gives excellent all round 
support for parents and children.’ 

‘Concerns are addressed and 
dealt with promptly via the 
telephone or through 
meetings.’ 

‘Good ‘open door’ policy.’ 

What our parents think … 
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What Our Parents Think - June 2015  

 

‘Everything (student name) needs is always met – quickly, 
thoroughly and with pleasure. Lovely people.’ 

 

We are very pleased with the positive support which 
(student name) gets from all the staff at Aspire. They are 
proactive and always supportive.’ 

 

‘You are fantastic!’ 

 

‘Thank you for all the help and support you have given us.’ 

 

‘Keep going, I wish I’d gone to a school like this.’ 

 

‘I really do think you guys do a fantastic job.’ 
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December 2016 

 

'We have been delighted by the level of support, particularly the way in which 
provision is modified to support his needs. He has the confidence to try his 
best.'  

 

 

'My child's education is positive and motivational- it includes rather than 
excludes.'  

 

 

 

'With my son having a diagnosis of Autism, he has struggled with social skills, 
self-awareness, self-confidence , and conversational skills , all of which we feel 
as parents are important in him being able to develop his friendships within 
school. Talkabout intervention focuses on all these areas and is making a huge 
difference with his self-confidence, and he has already been able to make 
friendships which has made a massive impact on his happiness within school.' 

 

 

 

‘We would like to thank Miss Wright and Mrs Stimpson who have shown 
outstanding professionalism and kindness.’ 

 

 


